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Marine Notice No. 10 of 2024 

 
Notice to all Recognised Security Organisations, Recognised Organisations, Port Authorities, Port 

Facility Operators, Port Security Officers and Port Facility Security Officers. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

The Marine Survey Office (MSO) of the Department of Transport has appointed the following 

companies to the panel as Recognised Security Organisations (Ports) for the creation of Port 

Security Assessments, Port Facility Security Assessments, Port Security Plans and Port 

Facility Security Plans for the period covering 1 January 2024 to 31 December 2028. 

 

 

 

The appointment will cover work as an Recognised Security Organisation in relation to both 

Regulation (EC) No. 725/04/EC and Directive 2005/65/EC on Port Security.   

 

CMG (Crime Management Group),  

Regus House,  

Harcourt Road,  

Dublin,  

D02 HW77. 

 

Tel: +353 1 4174242  

Email:  info@cmg.ie   

 

Crime Management Services,  

Block B, The Crescent Building,  

Northwood,  

Santry,  

Dublin,  

D09 C6X8. 

 

Tel: +353 1 8934906   

Email: info@cms-eu.com    

 

Bureau Veritas Marine and Offshore UK 

and Ireland 

1 & 2, Keel House, 

South Shields  

NE34 9PY,  

United Kingdom 

 

Tel: +44 (0) 191 427 8170   

Email:  gbr_nct@bureauveritas.com  

 

Seaport Services 

Crann Centre, 

Classis, 

Ovens,  

Co. Cork 

P31 TX39  

 

Tel. 086 1901913 / 087 2378103 

Email: seaport.services1@gmail.com  

  

Appointment of Recognised Security Organisations 
(Ports) 

 
 

https://eur-lex.europa.eu/LexUriServ/LexUriServ.do?uri=OJ:L:2004:129:0006:0091:en:PDF#:~:text=The%20main%20objective%20of%20this,of%20inten%2D%20tional%20unlawful%20acts.
https://eur-lex.europa.eu/LexUriServ/LexUriServ.do?uri=OJ:L:2005:310:0028:0039:EN:PDF
mailto:info@cmg.ie
mailto:info@cms-eu.com
mailto:gbr_nct@bureauveritas.com
mailto:seaport.services1@gmail.com
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Irish Maritime Administration, 
Department of Transport, 
Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, D02 TR60, Ireland. 
 
23/02/2024 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For any technical assistance in relation to this Marine Notice, please contact: 
The Marine Survey Office, email:  MSO@transport.gov.ie. 

For general enquiries, please contact the Maritime Safety Policy Division, email: 
MaritimeSafetyPolicyDivision@transport.gov.ie. 

Written enquiries concerning Marine Notices should be addressed to:  
Dept. of Transport, Maritime Safety Policy Division, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, D02 TR60, Ireland.  

email: MarineNotices@transport.gov.ie or visit us at: www.gov.ie/transport. 
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